
 
FRIDAY 29 OCTOBER 2010

 
Welcome to the FOM Newsletter. 
  
In this issue... 

   
Consultation - Members' comments invited 
Members of the Faculty are invited to comment on the following consultation: 
The Work Programme; providers and contracting arrangements 
All comments should be sent to Faculty Board Member, Mike Gibson, at 
mike.gibson@facoccmed.ac.uk.  Mike will collate the comments and submit the 
response on behalf of the Faculty. 
Please send your comments by 19 November 2010.  

 
BOHRF - Vacancy for Chief Executive 
The British Occupational Health Research Foundation (BOHRF) is advertising for a 
Chief Executive.  
BOHRF is a highly successful niche charity whose mission is to bring employers 
and researchers together to produce research that will contribute to good 
employee health and performance at work.  Further details of the role can be 
found at http://www.facoccmed.ac.uk/library/docs/jobcebohrf.doc. 

 
With best wishes 

 
Nicky Coates 
Chief Executive 

  
 

http://www.parliament.uk/business/committees/committees-a-z/commons-select/work-and-pensions-committee/inquiries/the-work-programme-providers-and-contracting-arrangements/

